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The              
team bubble…

Class teacher – Miss Campbell

Assistant teacher – Mrs Biggin

Diary Dates


Week beginning 
21st June 

Arts Week


Friday 16th July

End of term


Timings of the 
day

Start time: 8:50

Home time: 2:50


It is very important that you drop off and collect your child on 
time so we can limit contact between class bubbles.  When 
waiting on the yard please stand with your child on the lines 
and keep your distance from anyone else.  Children must not 
play on the yard with other children. 

Things to 
remember…

Reading books will be sent home on a Tuesday and Friday.  Please 
make sure you bring your reading folder to school on those days so 
staff can change your child’s books. 


Please remember to bring iPads into school every day. If you do 
not have a charger at home, you should bring it into school as we 
can charge it in class. 


School uniform must be worn Monday-Friday. Children must wear 
black shoes and a full list of uniform can be found on the website. 


As we approach the summer months, please make sure you 
send your child to school wearing sun cream and a named water 
bottle every day.

P.E day- 
Thursday 


Our PE day will be every Thursday afternoon. Please can you send 
your child into school in appropriate clothing and footwear to take 
part in the lesson. 


Once again as we are now in the summer months, PE will 
sometimes be outside, so it is important that on our PE day 
you send your child into school wearing sun cream and with a 
named water bottle. 



Our project Electricity and light:

The focus of our project this half term will be electricity and 
light. 


In science we are currently looking at Electricity and will then 
move onto light once this topic has finished. 


We will be linking our topic to our literacy lessons as we are going 
to be writing a journey tale based around the animation ‘The 
Lighthouse’. We will be using our background knowledge from 
science to help us with these lessons. 

How can we 
help you…

Due to covid 19 restrictions we have to limit face to face contact 
between staff and parents.  If you have any problems or concerns 
please do not hesitate to email me kelsie.campbell@ntlp.org.uk or 
call the school office  on 0191 222 0259 to book a telephone 
conversation. 


If you have not already done so, can you please make sure you are 
signed up to Seesaw. It is very important as this is where the 
school and the class teacher will post any updates. All of our 
letters will also be sent out on Seesaw to reduce how much paper 
we are using. 

If you require a new QR code, let the class teacher know as soon 
as possible. 

Home learning 
grids

We will be continuing our homework on SeeSaw using the new 
simpler grid. Please log into SeeSaw to see your child’s homework. 


If possible, please upload finished homework onto SeeSaw and 
press the ‘homework drop in’ folder. Your child will receive dojo’s 
for this. 

How to help 
your child…

Please listen to your child read, practise spellings, practise their 
times tables and support with weekly homework.
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